
PE Discussion Forum Week 3 (Final Week) 

Welcome to the third and final week of the participatory epidemiology (PE) 
discussion forum.  A summary of last week’s discussion will follow this email. 

Now that we have better defined PE and explored avenues for its implementation 
into policy development across different levels, we would like to use this week 
to discuss the top priorities for PE development in the future.  This week’s 
discussion will begin in an open format so that we do not restrict the scope of your 
answers. 
As before, please remember to try and be concise with your responses and try your 
best to stay on topic. Some of the contribtions will be redistributed to all forum 
members mid-week in order to promote discussion. Should you be unable to reply 
until later do not worry, responses will continue to be compiled until the end of the 
week. 
Please provide us with your name and institution if you would like your name to 
appear when posting your answer. 
Thanks, Ryan Aguanno, Alberto Allepuz, Daniel Beltran-Alcrudo, and Katinka de 
Balogh 
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